July 25, 2002

Mr. Lawrence Cerami Cerami Construction Co. 908 W. Lake Street Melrose Park, IL 60160

Re: Centennial Park Family Aquatics Center

Dear Lawrence:

On behalf of the Wilmette Park District, I would like to thank you and your staff for the outstanding job you did on our new Aquatic Center. Based on the results to date, I would say that the users of the facility also agree with me. We could not be happier with the end results!

Enclosed, please find a copy of an aerial photo we had taken of the facility that we hope you will enjoy. I have also enclosed a compact disc with copies of the same picture and two others we thought you might like to have. Feel free to use them in marketing purposes.

Once again thanks for your help and best wishes in future projects.

Sincerely

Bill Lambrecht

Superintendent of Parks and Planning